North Middle School

Site Based Council

June 2, 2010

The North Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, June 2, 2010 in the Main Office Conference room.

Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Connie Abell, and Steve McCullough.  Lindsey Garced was absent.

Agenda:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Shepherd seconded.

Minutes:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Shepherd seconded.

Policies:  There were no questions about the revised dress code.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the dress code and Mr. McCullough seconded.  The motion passed.

Planning:  No new planning at this time.

Student Achievement:  Awards day went very well.  All students received certificates.  Some of the students also received certificates for classroom achievements and attendance.  A new tradition was started this year – the 8th Grade Pride Walk.  The 6th and 7th grade students gathered on each side of the hallway to congratulate the 8th grade students as they went to their awards ceremony in the gym.
New Business:  Mona Fraley was hired for the Special Ed teaching position.  Susan Froedge is moving from Band to Math.  There are three positions open at this time – Band, Math and Health/PE.

Next SBDM Meeting:  Ms. Abell made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Freeman seconded.  The meeting ended at 4:30.  The next meeting will be Wednesday, July 7, 2010.
